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Recommended Agencies to Review Food Safety Modernization Act Rules:

Below is a list of recommended federal agencies that should be involved in the review
process of the Food Safety Modernization Act to evaluate possible impacts of the rules on
environmental and human health issues. The Nature Conservancy would be happy to provide
contact information for individuals within each agency who are knowledgeable on “co-
management” and the potential conflicts between food safety, public health and the environment.

US Department of Agriculture, Natural Resources Conservation Service:
To evaluate impacts of food safety practices on conservation objectives in agricultural
landscapes.

US Fish and Wildlife Service:
To evaluate impacts of food safety practices on natural habitat and protected species.

Natural Marine Fisheries Service:
To evaluate the impacts of food safety practices on migratory fish that may result from
reduced water quality, poor stream bank protection and compromised riparian habitat

Environmental Protection Agency:
To evaluate how the food safety requirements may interact with the Clean Water Act,
Clean Air Act and Endangered Species Protection Act

Human Health Services:
To examine issues related to air and water quality, pesticide drift and drinking-water
contamination.
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